
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE December 21, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Amendment to the Western Riverside Council of Governments’ Joint 

Powers Agreement  
  

Background and Analysis:  

A request for approval of an amendment to the Western Riverside Council of 

Governments’ (WRCOG) Joint Powers Agreement was received by the City Clerk’s 

office to be brought forward to City Council for consideration. This request was a 

directive from the WRCOG Executive Committee to forward to the member agencies for 

review and approval.  

 

Attached is the staff report from the WRCOG Executive Committee Meeting with a red-

lined version of changes and amendment to the joint powers agreement. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $135. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the Amendment to the Western Riverside Council of Governments’ Joint 

Powers Agreement. 

Attachments: 

A. WRCOG staff report 

B. Redlined Version of the agreement 

C. Clean copy of changes 


